## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

Sent:Thursday, July 11, 2024 8:03 AMTo:office@mtgretnacampmeeting.orgSubject:Board Elections on the Horizon



## **Board Elections on the Horizon**

Would you like to contribute to our community by serving on the MGCA Board of Managers? If so, please read on. Four Managers will be elected, or re-elected, this fall to serve a three-year term beginning in January 2025.

If you have a desire to serve, please submit your name, address, photo, and a 75-word or less biography to the MGCA office no later than <u>9 p.m.</u>, <u>Friday, August 30, 2024</u>, for inclusion in the September newsletter. To be included on the ballot, submit your information by email to <u>Office@MtGretnaCampmeeting.org</u> or by USPS mail to MGCA, P.O. Box 428, Mt. Gretna, PA 17064.

A Membership vote for Board Members will take place via mail-in ballot in October. Ballots will be mailed to the Member address on file on <u>Friday</u>, <u>September 20, 2024</u>. Ballots must be returned, postmarked, no later than <u>5</u> <u>p.m.</u>, <u>Friday</u>, <u>October 18, 2024</u>.

Please contact the Office if you have any questions.

Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org You received this email because you requested to receive minutes notifications from the Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

Unsubscribe here

